

www.panamhockey.org

To: DELUCCHI Gianni. President of Peru Hockey Federation.and RUIZ David, member of national organizing committee.

From: Adrian DELLA MATTIA, Tournament Director

Date: 04 October, 2015

Memo: Misconduct of public and People of the OC during the game Uruguay vs Perú, 04 October 2015

The President of Peru Hockey Federation, Gianni Delucchi was notified after the game that he and RUIZ David, member of the national organizing committee would need to attend a hearing with the TD Adrian Della Mattia on 04 October 2015 related to misconduct of public and some organizing volunteers during the game Uruguay vs Perú 04 October 2015.

In the game on 04 October 2015, Some Peru public and some organizing volunteers displayed a not appropriate behavior while they were cheering and shouting during the match at the stands in a not very polite way against Uruguay team and players.

This incident was observed by the TD.

The meeting took place at the venue in the TD office at 11.40 am with the President Of Perú hockey Federation Gianni Delucchi. The incident was reviewed as it was observed by the TD, they response to the incident and apologized immediately for these behavior during the meeting.

Adrian Della Mattia
Tournament Director